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25th March 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Year 6 SATs 2025 
 
This letter contains important information for you as we prepare for this year’s SATs. 
 
SATs Dates 
•  Monday 12th May: English Grammar and Punctuation paper, Spelling paper 
• Tuesday 13th May: English Reading paper 
• Wednesday 14th May: Maths Arithmetic paper, Maths Reasoning paper 
• Thursday 15th May: Maths Reasoning paper 
 

SATs will be taking place during the week of Monday 12th May. It is important that every child is in school on time 
during that week so that they can complete the national tests. Any appointments should be made outside these 
dates or after the school day. 
 

Breakfast during SATs Week 
All Year 6 children are invited to breakfast on each morning of SATs from Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May, 
from 8.25am. This will be in the Year 6 classrooms and the children can come and eat a breakfast snack, whilst 
completing activities linked to the test that day. We will have a range of breakfast snacks available such as cereal 
bars, brioche and fruit. (If your child has a large appetite, they may want to have breakfast at home first as well.) We 
will open the field gate by the bus early at 8.25am for Year 6 children only. We would encourage all children to 
attend, and we expect all Year 6 children to be in school by 8.35am at the latest during SATs week. 
 

SATs Parents’ Information Session 
We would like to invite you to an information session on Monday 28th April 2025 3.30-4.00pm in the school hall. 
Please enter via the school office. We will share with you information regarding the SAT exams and how you can 
support your child in the lead up to these. This session is only for parents/carers to attend, however if you are 
unable to leave your child/children elsewhere, they can attend if they are able to sit quietly so everyone is able to 
hear what is being said. A copy of the presentation will be available to view on our website. 
 

Easter Revision Homework 
The children will be given a pack of Easter Revision Homework to complete over the Easter break. Whilst we 
understand it is important for the children to have a rest over Easter, we also feel it would be helpful for the children 
if they keep their English and Maths ticking over so that they don’t forget all their hard work over the break. The 
booklets suggest doing 10 minutes a day for 10 days, which we hope the children will find manageable. These 
booklets will also be available on our website https://www.walshschools.uk/children/year-6-sats along with the 
answers so that you can check through your child’s work too. If your child struggles with anything whilst doing their 
homework, they should come and talk to their teacher about it on their return to school. 
 

If you have any questions regarding Year 6 SATs, please do not hesitate to contact us so we may help you. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
The Year 6 Team 
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